
 

 

Cleary Bros have been engaged by Shoalhaven City Council to undertake the intersection upgrade including 
traffic signals of St Vincent & South St Ulladulla, as well as the proposed shared user path and Wombat 
Crossing along South St. 
 
Cleary Bros will commence works on the 29th of January 2024 with works completed mid to late April.  
 
Intersection of St Vincent & South St 
 
Initial works to be completed during daylight hours (7am-5pm) will be the demolition of islands, adjustment of 
kerbs and footpaths and the installation of new pavement where required under traffic control.  
 

 
Figure 1 - Demolition Extent Highlighted 

Works to be conducted on nightshift (7pm-5am), include the re-sheeting of the intersection and commissioning 
of traffic signals (highlighted purple). 
 

 
Figure 2 Pavement works extent 

 



 

 
 
 
 

Page 2 of 2 

Proposed Shared Path and Wombat Crossing 
 
The shoulder widening and installation of kerb and footpath along South St between Vigilant and Camden St 
will be undertaken during daylight hours (7am-5pm) and at some stage will include the closure of access from 
Camden St to South St to allow the construction of the wombat crossing and re-sheeting of pavement. 
 

 
Figure 3 Camden St Intersection Works 

Cleary Bros will aim to minimise disruption to the public using traffic control to help with both vehicle and 
pedestrian management. Cleary Bros full time Site Supervisor will be Jade Skaife (0410 661 443), whom will 
be on site to deal with any immediate issues. For any concerns about the works my details are also below. 
 
Please feel free to contact me should you have any other queries. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Matt Winchester 
Co-Head of Construction 
matthewwinchester@clearybros.com.au 
0438 445 479 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


